STM Weekly Round Up w/e 19.01.**2**4

Dear Parents and Carers,

Earlier on today I sent an email regarding our Ofsted inspection and a copy of the report. I am pleased to announce that we continue to be judged a 'good' school and the ongoing improvements to the school have been noticed. Thank you for your continued support and to the dedicated staff who work incredibly hard to ensure all pupils progress and reach their full potential. Please if you can, take time over the weekend to read the report and if you have any questions do not hesitate to contact the school office.

Lunar New Year

We are celebrating Lunar New Year in February! As part of this, we are asking pupils to wear red or traditional Asian clothing on February 9th February (the last day of term). Events such as Chinese dance workshops, art workshops, a paraded and celebratory lunch will be happening. More information will be sent out in a separate letter next week so please keep a look out for this communication.



School Choir perform at the 02

On Wednesday the school choir performed as part of the Young Voices choir at the 02 arena. They sung alongside 8000 other children from around the south of England. What a fantastic achievement - well done to the school choir! We are all very proud of your performance and how well you represented our school.

Year 5/6 Rugby Tournament

Well done to the children from Year 5 and 6 who took part in a very chilly rugby tournament yesterday! They played against several other schools in the borough and demonstrated excellent sportsmanship and behaviour both on and off the field.

Congratulations on being runner ups!



This week's attendance figures - Congratulations to Reception AND Year 6!

Year Group	Attendance	
Reception	98.8%	
Year 1	90.3%	Whole School
Year 2	96.0%	Attendance:
Year 3	97.7%	96.9%
Year 4	98.3%	
Year 5	97.8%	
Year 6	100%	

finally ...

Monday 12th - Friday 16th February

Half Term

And Tillury	Up coming dates
Tuesday 23rd January	Yr 2 trip to the Florence Nightingale Museum
Tuesday 30th January	Road Safety Workshops
Thursday 1st February	Lunar New Year Dance workshops - all classes
Monday 5th - 9th February	Children's Mental Health Week
Wednesday 7th February	***Hopscotch and Art Club Cancelled - staff training***
Week beginning Monday 5th February	Celebrating Asian culture week/ Lunar New Year